
Frigo, Victoria (COE) 

From: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 1:54 PM

To: 'K3PGX@aol.com'

Cc: Batista, Sylvia (COE)

Subject: INQ 09-45 David Weston
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Hello David, 
  
Thank you for your patience in waiting for a response from our office. 
  
To answer your first question, you are required to file an Outside Employment Statement for the 
months in 2008 that you were employed by the City of Miami Beach and, at the same time, engaged 
in outside employment. Preferably, you should file the statement with the Miami Beach City Clerk 
within 60 days of your departure from government employment or, otherwise, at your earliest 
convenience before July 1, 2009. 
  
Regarding your second question—that your previously filed Financial Statements have been 
removed from the Miami Beach databank—I have asked another division within our office to look into 
this matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Victoria Frigo, Staff Attorney 
Miami-Dade Co. Commission on Ethics 
Direct Phone: 305.350.0601                        
Fax: 305.579.0273 

 
  
19 West Flagler St., Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
  
“Delivering Excellence Every Day.”  Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes 
concerning public records. E-mail messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure. 
  

From: K3PGX@aol.com [mailto:K3PGX@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 8:30 AM 

To: Frigo, Victoria (COE) 
Cc: Batista, Sylvia (COE); K3PGX@aol.com 

Subject: a question from David Weston 
  
March 25, 2009 
  
Good Morning Victoria, 
  
Sorry to bother you the day before the EC meeting. Please take your time in responding. I was reading the EC 
Newsletter online this morning and it reminded people about financial disclosure reporting. It started me to 
thinking I was working for MBFD for three months in 2008 and do I need to file with the city. 
  
As a point of interest I went to the Miami Beach city clerk's website:  
http://weblink.miamibeachfl.gov/Browse.aspx 



  
I notice that EVERY year that I have been filing was wiped off the database.(I kept my own hard copies). I know 
that my information was there before as I would check annually. I see that my name is now missing from every 
year. This would mean that I was taken off of the database. Would this be normal? 
  
Question: Am I required file a 2008 report for the three months that I worked in 2008 even though I am no 
longer employed there?  
  
Question: After leaving the city, is it proper for them to delete my reporting records? 
  
Thanks again for you kind attention to these matters. 
  
I hope all is well. 
  
Regards, David Weston 
  

Feeling the pinch at the grocery store? Make dinner for $10 or less. 
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